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Global Tidbits
Graz is the second largest city in Austria.  Wien is the largest city in Austria with about 250,000 people.  It is located in the German state Steiermark which is southwest of Vienna and close to the Slovenian border.  This location makes it a melting pot for Germanic and Slavic cultures.
Parent Meeting Tonight
Please remember that there will be a parent meeting on November 29th from 6-7 pm in the cafeteria at Brooks.  We will be discussing the NC notebook project, Raleigh trip and our mountain trip.  All students represented by a parent will earn a homework coupon.  Please mark your calendars and plan to attend.

Spelling Words

No spelling this week.
Native American Projects Presented this week
These are due in January.  Make sure your child has gotten started with their projects.
AR Reading

The second grading period is well on the way.  Is your child keeping up with their AR points?  The halfway goal for second quarter must be met by Nov.30.  This goal is 22.5 for regular and 30 for AL.  
CONTENT FOR THE WEEK:
· MATH: Perimeter & area, problem solving
· READING: plays
· WRITING: writing structure
· LANGUAGE: story features
· SPELLING:  pretest on Mon. and final test Fri.  
· SOCIAL STUDIES:  Native American projects
· SCIENCE:  Magnetism and Electricity
Passport Passoff 
Maps for December came home on Monday.
Picture retaked will be on December 1st.

Book Fair

The Book Fair is here in the media center.  It will run through the week back after Thanksgiving.  Students will be browsing on Tuesday of this week.
PTA Meeting December  7th
Plan to attend the PTA meeting on December 7th.  The fourth graders will be performing for this Holiday Event beginning at 6 pm.
DATES TO NOTE:
Nov. 23 – Dec. 3 – Book Fair

Nov. 24, 25, 26 –Holidays

Nov. 29- parent Meeting for Mountain trip and NC Project

Dec. 1 – Picture Retakes

Dec. 3 - Book Exchange

Dec. 3 – Brooks Spelling Bee 1:30 pm

Dec. 7 – PTA Meeting 6 pm – 4th grade to perform

Dec. 10 – Book Exchange

Dec. 13 – Current Event due

Dec. 16 – Brooks Geography Bee 9-11am

Dec. 17 – Passport Passoff

Dec. 17 – Book Exchange

Dec. 20 – Jan. 3 – Winter Break

Jan. 6 – Science Fair projects due

Jan. 7 – Science Fair judging

Helpful Hint for Parents
Do you look  through your child’s bookbag and binder?  This may be a good time for your child to tell you all about what they have learned in school.  It also may keep your child “on  their toes” so to speak in regards to keeping up with their assignments. Children often time need a little nudge to help keep them organized and keep papers files where they should be.
No bonus question this week.

The fourth grade team would like to wish everyone a happy holiday this week.  Please be safe and enjoy your friends and family.  We will see you back on November 29th.  (
Don’t forget to look for the Bonus Point Question located in this newsletter.  Copy and answer it on notebook paper.  Return it by Wednesday of this week for 3 extra credit points.  Have your parent  to sign your paper .                

